
From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel 
Sent: 7/21/2014 1:45:29 PM 
To: tjs@cpuc.ca.gov (tjs@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: A. 10-02-028 PG&E's 2010 Rate Design Window. 

Hi Tim 

When I spoke to you late last week in the PUC lobby, this was the case I was inquiring about. 
ALJ Roscow did grant PG&E the stay of schedule that we jointly requested with ORA. 
However, we are still awaiting the substantive ruling on the joint motion asking that the PUC 
either approve the withdrawal or dismissal of the PTR application. Just trying to get an update 
if any. Thanks again. 
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